
Welcome to Pre-K !

August 2023

Dear Parents,

Hello everyone! I hope you are enjoying your summer. I am very pleased to let you know, I will be

your child’s Pre-K teacher! I am very excited to begin the school year and to see all of your

children! The children’s first day of school will be Thursday, September 7th.

Many of you know me, but here is some of my background, in case you do not. This year will be my

seventh year teaching Pre-K. Previously, I taught Kindergarten for 18 years, here at Madison. I

live in Oneida with my family. My husband and I have a teenage daughter and an adult son.

I know some of you may be anxious about your young child starting school for the first time. Being

a parent, I completely understand this and I want to assure you that I will take excellent care of

your children as they are my own. Please feel free to communicate any concerns or needs you may

have with me. I would like to have an open communication with all of you. The best way to

communicate with me is through notes in your child’s take home folder or through e-mail. My e-mail

is bmillson@madisoncentralny.org .

I will greet your child as he/she gets off the bus at the elementary wing and Mrs. Buschor-Hodge,

our teacher assistant, will greet your child as he/she is dropped off at the main entrance.

Please have your child wear his/her name tag indicating Pre-k and the bus they ride, if they ride a

bus, and have them wear it so it is visible for us. We will have a list of the bus your child rides, if

your child rides the bus. Mostly, we like the name tags for the first couple days of school, so we

make sure to recognize your child as he/she gets off the bus. Thank you!

If you were at orientation, you received a welcome packet containing all of the information needed

to start off the year. If you were not at orientation, you should receive a welcome packet with this

letter. Feel free to ask me any questions you may have. Enjoy the rest of your summer. I look

forward to seeing your child soon!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Brenda Millson




